
 

 

 

 

 

 

GO OUT AND TELL ALL THE WORLD 

 GO OUT AND TELL THE GOOD NEWS 

 

The Men’s Club Scholarship Committee is praying that everyone is practicing Social 

Distancing during this Pandemic and is in Good Health.  

Our Essay contest has come out at an unprecedented time in the World. These nine 

applicants persevered through these uncertain times and still had the foresight to finish their 

essays and applications and enter the contest.  

The Deacon Tom Aguilu High School Merit Scholarship Essay Contest received six (6) 

applications and Peter McCullagh 8th Grade Merit Scholarship received three (3) 

applications. Good Luck to all who entered. 

We will be announcing the winners when the judges have finished their tabulations. The 

Men’s Club will award the 6 winners with their Scholarship Money in early May. 

 

 

 

 

 


